
Town and Country Planning, England 
 

The Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 
 

Denmead Neighbourhood Plan 
 
In August 2011 Department of Communities and Local Government accepted 
and agreed an application by Winchester City Council on behalf of Denmead 
Parish Council, to be a ‘Neighbourhood Planning Front Runner’.  
 
The area to be covered by the Neighbourhood Plan includes the Parish of 
Denmead but specifically excludes that part of the Parish that now lies in the 
South Downs National Park and that part covered by the West of 
Waterlooville major development area which is currently being developed.  
 
Winchester City Council resolved to support the application for the 
Neighbourhood Plan by Denmead Parish Council on 4 July 2012, in 
accordance with the 2012 Neighbourhood Planning Regulations.  
 
A copy of the application and accompanying map can be viewed on the City 
Council’s website http://www.winchester.gov.uk/planning-
policy/neighbourhood-plans/ and at Denmead Parish Offices (The Old School, 
School Lane, Denmead, PO7 6LU) during office hours Monday – Friday 9.30 
am to 1pm.   
 
If you have any comments in relation to the area to be covered by the 
Denmead Neighbourhood Plan or its proposed contents as set out in the 
application these must be made in writing (or email) and sent to :- 
 
Head of Strategic Planning,  
Winchester City Council,  
City Offices,  
Colebrook Street, 
Winchester,  
Hampshire  
SO23 9LJ 
 
Email LDF@winchester.gov.uk 
 
Comments must be received by midday on Monday 3rd September 2012 
 
 


